
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us 
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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Stella 

Your Last Name Nesanovich 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

Dr. 

Your Email nesanovi@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

3374385369 

Your Message I wanted to let you know that I strongly oppose the purchase and merger of 
BlueCross/BlueShield by Elevance. This large company, Elevance, has had 
a number of allegations of engaging in business practices detrimental to 
patients and care givers. This sale to a profit company can mean only one 
thing, even if not immediately apparent: that insurance premiums will rise and 
necessary care will be postponed or denied. Such large organizations often 
delay approval of needed procedures. Please oppose this sale. Thank you. 
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